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This Addendum No. 1 shall become part of the contract and all provisions of the 
contract shall apply thereto. 
 
Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum. 
 
 

Response to Bidders’ Questions 
 
1.  Can we receive a copy of the Sign-In sheet?  
  

Response:  
 
See attached Sign-In sheet from the pre-bid conference held on September 9, 
2020. 
 

2. Are the VFDs designed around a specific vendor? 
 

Response:  
 
All three VFDs identified in Section 16264 will meet the requirements of the 
project. 

 
3. What is the Engineer’s Estimate for the work? 
  

Response:  
 
 The Engineer’s Estimate for the work is $160,000 to $180,000. 
 
4. Is the Contractor responsible for fabricating the MCC?  
  

Response:  
 

Yes. All of the information necessary for the design and installation of the MCC 
section is included in the contact documents. 
 

5. Is there a limit on the timeframe for tying in the feed?  
  

Response:  
 

With proper coordination, the District is able to drop power at the site for up to 8 
hours; this should allow sufficient time for tying in the feed.  
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6. Is this a rebid of last year’s project?  
  

Response:  
 

Yes, this is essentially a rebid of last year’s project; the VFD manufacturer’s 
named in Section 16264 have been updated to reflect current models available. 
The VFD technology was updated from an 18-pulse to an active front end given 
the space constraints at the site. 

 
7. Where is the tie-in for power to occur- is it off the wireway?  
  

Response:  
 

Power is to be supplied by tapping off the existing bus on the MCC via new 
power conductors that are routed in a new wireway that is terminated to the new 
MCC section via main lugs only (MLO). 
 

8. What email address should be used for submitting questions? 
  

Response:  
 

All questions pertaining to the project shall be emailed directly to the District’s 
General Manager, Dan Muelrath, at dmuelrath@diablowater.org.  All questions 
shall be received by the District no later than Noon on Tuesday, September 15, 
2020.  
 
 

This Addendum No. 1, pages 1 through 3, plus attached sign-in sheet from the pre-bid 
conference, shall become part of the Contract and all provisions of the Contract shall 
apply thereto. 
 
The date and time for submittal of the Bid is Thursday, September 17, 2020, at Noon. 
 
Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of all Addenda by number in the space provided in 
the Proposal. 
 

 
DIABLO WATER DISTRICT 

 
 
 

 
 

 Dan Muelrath, General Manager 
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